
   
  

   
          

       
     

     
 

 
 

         
     

     
   

     
       

 
 

  
  

 
 

 
  

       
       

        
       

   
  

   
 

        
   

Dear Kindergarten/TK families, 

The kindergarten/TK team is excited to start the 2021/2022 school 
year! We are in need of a few supplies to get our school year started 
off right. These items will be shared amongst all students. Please do 
not write your child’s name on the items. Thank you in advance for 
your generous donations and for supporting your child’s classroom! 

Shared Supplies 
6 small Elmer’s glue sticks 1 Elmer’s white liquid glue bottle 
Prang/Crayola watercolor set 1 package of sheet protectors 
1 box Crayola crayons 1 box Crayola markers 
1 box Crayola colored pencils 2 black Sharpies 
1 pack black or blue Expo pens 2 containers of Playdoh (3oz or 4oz) 
2 reams white copy paper 2 yellow highlighters 
1 package Ticonderoga pencils (regular size) 

*Please only purchase brands listed above. While other brands may be cheaper, 
the lack of quality is noticeable. 

Wish List 
Clorox Wipes Baby wipes 
Mr. Clean Magic Erasers Colored copy paper (any color) 
Craft supplies golf pencils 
staples tape 
Baggies (gallon, sandwich, snack) 
(googly eyes, craft sticks, pomp oms, 
stickers, feathers, sequins) 

*Your child will also need a full size backpack and lunch box. Please make sure their 
lunch box fits inside their backpack. 


